THE INSTITUTE FOR ADVANCED STUDY
PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 08540

SCHOOL OF HISTORICAL STUDIES June 23, 1971

Dear Mrs. Inan:

This note will acknowledge the arrival
of your application for membership in the
academic year 1973/7L. As I think you know,
the faculty will not act upon your application
until December of 1972, so that it will be some
time before you hear of their decision.

It is good to hear from you again, and I
hope you are well and happy. I think that I
am now all right and, barring further accidents,
expect to be here for another few years!

With all best wishes,

bett, A
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